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From: rstjrlaw@aol.com 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket No. 040384-WS 

Attachments: 05-05-2006 09;47;29AM.pdf 

Friday, May 05, 2006 10:04 AM 

Please find enclosed the attached document for filing in Docket No. 040384-WS; Application of Sanlando Utilities 
Corporation for an Amendment of Water and Wastewater Certificates in Seminole County, Florida. This document 
is being filed on behalf of the City of Longwood. The attached document is 3 pages total. The document is a 
Notice of Filing of  a page that was omitted from a previous filing. 

Thank you. 

Paula Sontos, Paralegal 
Richard S. Taylor, Jr., Esquire 
531 Dog Track Road 
Longwood, FL 32750 

RSTJ rLaw@aol .com 
407-339-7888 

5/5/2006 
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